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Soehie King

From:

Sent: 19 January 2015 09:42

To: LDF

Subject: 'PLAN Selby' Initial Consultation Comments
Dear Sir/Madam,

Please find below the comments submitted by Skipwith Parish Council to the above consultation:-

1) The Parish Council request that the Skipwith permitted development limits remain as they currently
stand.

2) The Parish Council support the Skipwith Village Design Statement and unanimously agree that the
character of the village and surrounding area should be preserved.

3) The Parish Council are happy with the designated status as a secondary village and would like to remain
as such.

Yours Sincerely

Mrs Julie Leighton-Eshelby
Clerk to Skipwith Parish Council



